
NOTICE 
PLEASE DO NOT PUSH SNOW OR ICE ONTO, 

OR ACROSS, TOWN ROADS, STREETS OR 
SIDEWALKS 

Pushing snow out onto the road is both dangerous and illegal.  Hard 
packed snow and ice left on the road can refreeze, causing sudden 

unexpected changes in road condition, creating an unnecessary 
hazard for driving and snow plowing. 

 
According to the Highway Traffic Act R.S.O. 1990 C8, S181,  

‘No person shall deposit snow or ice on a roadway without permission in writing to do so 
from the Ministry of Transportation or the Road Authority responsible for the 

maintenance of the road.’ 
 

For further information on this or other winter roads maintenance concerns,  
please contact the Town of Grand Valley Municipal Office at 519 928-5652. 

 
 


